NOTICE OF INTENTION TO RECEIVE RESTORE ACT
DIRECT COMPONENT PROJECT SUBMISSIONS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of County Commissioners of Okaloosa County,
Florida, will be receiving RESTORE Act Direct Component project submissions from December
27,2017 through March 27, 2018. The two required documents for all submissions are the Project
Data Collection Form and Proposer/Subrecipient Questionnaire. These documents may be found
at www.co.okaloosa.fl.us/grants. A complete description of eligible activities and related
information for Direct Component projects may be found at www.treasury.gov/services/restore-
act/Pages/Direct%20Component/Direct-Component.aspx. ~ All project submissions shall be
submitted to jevans@co.okaloosa.fl.us.



